
 

Blood is one of our most precious life-giving resource. A perishable 

resource that has no substitute, that is needed every day of the year. 

More than 95% of all Americans reaching age 72 will need blood in 

their lifetimes, yet only 4% of the entire U.S. population give blood. 

Each year, the Minnesota AFL-CIO Community Services Committee 

has been holding a Blood Drive in conjunction with the Minnesota    

AFL-CIO Constitutional Convention.   

 

This year, the Blood Drive will take place on Monday, September 26, 

from 9:00 to 3:30 p.m. in Split Rock 2 at the DECC.  Please complete 

the information below and return to Lori Williams, Minnesota AFL-CIO, 

175 Aurora Avenue, St. Paul, MN 55103 or Fax to 651-227-3801. You 

may also send your sign-up information by e-mail to Lori at 

lwilliams@mnaflcio.org.   

 

BLOOD DRIVE SIGN-UP FORM 
 

  Name  ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

  Address  ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

  City  _________________________________    State  _______________    

 

  Zip  _________________________ 

 

  Phone (W)________________________________  (H) _______________________________ 

 

  Local Union  _________________________________________________________________ 

 

  Last date donated blood_________________________________________________________ 
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